
Mr. David Park 	
6/14/93 

3456 17th St., 
San Francisco, CA 94110 

Dear David Bark, 

Many thanks for the original printing of Oswald in New
 Orleans. 

From an old issue of 2ublishers Weekly I got recent
ly I learn that you are helping in 

an assassination book. That leads me to ask if you wil
l be kind enough to send me copies 

of what you gat on or about the coming flood. My inter
est is archival only. 

I've already established a new 30th anniversary file for the litt
le I've been sent.' 

The one I leave for the 25th is about 10-22 inches, without any tapes in th
at separate 

box. All the many media people I helped did as I knew they would, say what I do not agree 

with.'4Zcholars of the future can decide for themselves
 from the unedited original materials. 

I do not get F1 or any trade punlications or releases 
from publishers. 

ThAnksz and beat wishes, 

Harold Weisberg 


